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Principal’s Message 
 

Greetings Seaview Families. 

It has been another great month working with 
your children in the school.  The kids have been 
showing so much kindness towards one 
another in class and on the playground, which 
really makes our school such a great place to 
be. 

We ended October on a high note by being 
able to have our annual Halloween parade 
outside.  In the middle of all this stormy 
weather, we somehow managed to have 
beautiful sunshine for the entire parade, and it 
was so great to see everyone outside safely 
celebrating together.  

Our school recognized Remembrance Day on 
November 10th with a virtual assembly. We 
shared several videos and presentations to pay 
tribute to our Canadian veterans.   Thank you to 
intermediate students who drummed and sang 
a traditional song they learned from Mr. Manson 
to open our assembly in a good way, and to Ms. 
Trebett’s and Ms. Neave’s classes for a 
wonderful song about peace and love. 

As we head towards December, we look 
forward to some of our winter and holiday 
traditions such as our food drive and our door 
decorating competition.   
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s teacher, or contact me through the 
office, if you have any questions about your 
child’s day at school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Derek Snowden 
 

Christmas Hampers 
 

Our Lantzville Fire 
Department’s Christmas Food  
Hamper Challenge runs from 
November 25 – December 9.  
This is a fun challenge that 
also provides support to local 
families during the holiday season. The class 
that collects the most food will win a Dilly Bars 
for the whole class.  Thank you to Mrs. Trebett 
for organizing this and to everyone for helping 
us spread the Christmas cheer. 
 
 
 

School Sports 
 

Although sports teams are on hold this year, 
Seaview still had a cross country team for our 
athletes.  The students practiced as a group 
each week, and we held a cross country final 
race on November 5.  A big thanks to Ms. 
Slater for organizing and to her and Mrs. Canty 
for running with the students.  It was great to 
see so many kids getting to participate is a 
sporting event this year.  
 
 

Inclement Weather 
 

As we are well into November, we have started 
seeing some of the very cold and wet weather 
we would expect heading into 
the Winter months. This year, 
due to Covid-19 regulations, 
we will not have any inside 
recesses due to poor weather.  
Students will be going outside 
to play at recess and lunch even 
when it is raining heavily.  We thank you for 
ensuring your child comes to school with 
appropriate rain and cool weather clothing.  At 
Seaview we believe in the importance of fresh 
air and outside play for all students and 
appreciate your assistance keeping your kids 
warm and dry so they can better enjoy their 
school day. 

 

Fruit & Veggie/Milk Program 
 

We consider 
ourselves lucky to be 
part of the School 
Fruit and Vegetable 
Nutritional program.  
Throughout the year 
this program sees 
nutritious foods being 
served to our 
students for free. 
 

Fruit & Veggie Deliveries & Milk/Soy in the 
future will be as follows:  (week of) 
 
Nov 30   Spartan Apples/Milk 
Dec 14   Mandarin Oranges/Milk 
Jan 25   Mixed Apples/Milk 
Feb 8   Snap Peas/Milk 
Mar 1   Spartan Apples/Milk 
Apr 19   Mini Cucumbers/Milk 
May 3   Grape Tomatoes/Milk 
May 17  Ambrosia Apples/Milk 
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If you have any questions about the BC SFVNP 
go to www.sfvnp.ca 
 

House Points Update 
 

Our house team 
competition is very 
close. The current 
House Team Point 
Standings are: 
Avalanche (15), Fire 

Storm (28), Solar Storm (22), and Tsunami 
(15). 
 

Keep up the great House spirit especially on the 
spirit days! 

 

Seaview Storm Alerts 
 

Following are the names of 
some of our wonderful Seaview 
Students who had their names 
drawn at our Storm Alert 
Assembly. 
 

These students received a fancy smancy house 
team pencil and a point for their house team.  
Their name along with all the other students 
receiving a storm alert will be entered into a 
prize draw for later in the year.   
 
Our recent storm alert draw winners were:  
 
Div. 1: Sophia (Fire Storm) & Colby (Solar Storm) 
 
Div. 2: Kiona (Solar Storm) & Olivia (Tsunami) 
 
Div. 3: Xander (Avalance) & Owen (Fire Storm) 
 
Div. 4: Austin S (Fire Storm) & Joe H (Solar Storm) 
 
Div. 5: Jaden (Fire Storm) & Alton (Avalanche) 
 
Div. 6: Brooklyn (Tsunami) & Sara (Solar Storm) 
 
Div. 7: Talia (Tsunami) & Kye (Solar Storm) 
 
Div. 8: Selah (Solar Storm) & Avalee (Fire Storm) 
            
Div. 9: Maddy (Fire Storm) & Ari G (Avalanche) 
 
Div. 10: Mahayla (Fire Storm) & Kingston 
(Avalanche) 
 
Div. 11: Koen (Solar Storm) & Mila (Solar Storm) 
 
Staff:     Mr. Biggs (Fire Storm) & Mr. Corcoran 
(Tsunami) 

 
Thanks to all the students who are busy making 
Seaview such a great place to be!. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Important Dates 
 

Christmas Break Begins  Dec 18 
School Reopens  Jan 4 
Report Cards Issued  Feb 10 
Pro D Day (No School)  Feb 11 
Pro D Day (No School)  Feb 12 
Family Day  Feb 15 
Spring Break Starts               Mar 12 
School Reopens  Mar 29 
Good Friday (No School)  Apr 2 
Easter Monday (No School)  Apr 5 
Pro D Day (No School)  May 7 
Victoria Day (No School)  May 24 
Last Day of School  Jun 29 
   Final Report Cards issued @ 2:30 
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